

## OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

James L. Welch Hall (WH) 450

**PHONE**: (310) 243-3301 **FAX**: (310) 243-3858



## Memorandum

Date: September 21, 2021

To: University Budget Committee

From: Dr. Thomas A. Parham, President

Subject: UBC Chair Appointment

Dr. Kate Fawver, Professor of History, has completed her service as Chair of the University Budget Committee (UBC). I very much appreciate Dr. Fawver 's outstanding service as the UBC chair during her term and the effort to facilitate important discussions in moving the university forward. Dr. Fawver will remain on the UBC for one year as Past Chair. In this role, she will be available to support the new chair and the committee during this transition period.

I am pleased to announce Dr. Rama Malladi, Associate Professor of Finance, has accepted the appointment to serve as Chair of the UBC. Dr. Malladi was selected as chair based on his experience as a UBC member. He will assume the chair role immediately and per PM2014-04 shall continue in this role for three academic years.

Please join me in thanking Dr. Fawver and congratulating Dr. Malladi for their past and present service. Ms. Deb Wallace, Vice President for Administration and Finance, will coordinate with Dr. Malladi to schedule the first Fall 2021 UBC meeting this month.

cc: Kirti Celly, Academic Senate Chair Jonathan Mancio Molina, ASI President Cabinet Members UBC Members UBC Staff